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February 29, 2012

Bryan Randall

Draker Laboratories

431 Pine Street, Suite 114
Burlington, VT 05401

Re:  DE 12-038 Draker Laboratories’ Request for Certification as an Independent
Monitor Pursuant to Puc 2505.09

Dear Mr. Randall:

On February 8, 2012, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (Puc)
received an application from Draker Laboratories (Draker) seeking certification as an
independent monitor pursuant to N. H. Code of Administrative Rules Puc 2505.09.
Draker has proposed that the firm would provide monitoring services for owners of
customer-sited sources in New Hampshire that qualify for New Hampshire renewable
energy certificates (RECs).

Puc 2509.09 provides a listing of qualifications that are accepted for independent
monitors. The rule intends for the certification of an individual, therefore your
application cannot be approved as submitted. Please provide the Puc with a separate
application for each of the individuals at Draker that will be performing the tasks required
of an independent monitor along with their qualifications.

Submission of the above modification and verification must be received by the
Commission to complete your application. Until such time, it cannot be processed. If the
requested information and documentation are not provided within ten business days of
the date of this letter, your application will be denied without prejudice. Please refer to
docket number DE 12-038 in all future correspondence with the Commission,



Your response should include an original and three copies sent to the attention of
the Commission’s Executive Director:
Debra A. Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Please also send an electronic copy via email to my email address below. Should
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. My direct line is 603-271-
6011 and my e-mail address is barbara.bernstein@puc.nh.gov.

Sincerely,
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‘Barbara Bernstem
Sustainable Energy Analyst

Cc: Suzanne Amidon, NHPUC Staff Attorney



